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Dear St Marks Y6 Parents and Carers,

What a wonderful production of Mary Poppins, and what a talented bunch
your children arel!

It was such fun to come and take photos of your children, both group photos
before the performance and during the show.

The photos will be ready in the next few weeks and you’ll be able to
purchase prints of them through my password protected gallery.

If you would like to view the photos, please visit the following link:
https://rosiewedderburnphotography.shootproof.com/yé6marypoppins

You will be invited to enter your email address and then you will get email
notification when the photos are ready.

When the photos are ready, go to the gallery and you will be prompted to
enter a password:
StMarksY6MaryPoppins!

Please note the prints will be available for collection from St Marks school in
September 2019, at the start of the new academic year.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you
Kind regards,

Rosie
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07791 279 660
rosiewedderburnphoto@gmail.com



